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‘Brian Johnson' via Fire Prevention <fireprevention@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, May 21, 2019 at 8:45 AM
Reply-Te: Brian Johnson <johnsonplumbing@icloud.com>
To: fireprevention@portlandmaine.gov

Brian
Begin forwarded message:

> To whom it may concern the fire sprinkler instalied at 22 Inverness St. is to the main state fire sprinkler code 13d life
safety.

> It is Designed by Upanor and approved by Gerald Leach at the main state fire marshal’s office Itis a pex tubing
system running off the domestic water main. System installed per Maine Code

>

> Brian

Michael Clinton <mdlinton@porilandmaine.gov> Tue, May 21, 2019 at 9:21 AM
To: Brian Johnson <johnsonplumbing@icloud.com=
Cc: Fire Prevention <fireprevention@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Brian,
Got it

Thanks,
Mike Clinton
[Quoted text hidden]

Thanks,

Mike Clinton

Fire Alarm Technician

Portland Fire Dept - Fire Prevention
mclnton@portlandmaina.gov
207-653-2450




